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CSW68 in New York: News from the Task Force 

At the Board Meeting of the International Alliance of Women (IAW) in September 2023, a 

task force was established regarding the IAW's participation in the Commission on the Status 

of Women in March 2024 at the UN in New York (CSW68). 

The following were appointed as members of the task force: Camilla Wagner, Yvonne 

Pokropek and Dr. Sibylle von Heydebrand. 

One of the first missions of this task force was to evaluate whether the members interested 

in participating in CSW68 met the agreed criteria. 

We are pleased to announce to you today that 20 participants were officially approved by 

the IAW for CSW68. In addition, there are another 5 participants who will complete the team 

with their own badge. Furthermore, 2 members will participate online. 

The team will therefore comprise 27 people. 

All members of the team have already dealt with the priority theme of CSW68: Accelerating 

the achievement of gender equality and the empowerment of all women and girls by 

addressing poverty and strengthening institutions and financing with a gender perspective. 

They will all be covering the CSW68 on social media and also write a report following 

CSW68. 

We are looking forward to working with the team. Together we will do our best to make 
CSW68 a success. 
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